
 
 

 
NOTICE - 21/22 Batch 

 

Dear Student, 

A new scholarship initiative launched from the Peradeniya Alumni Batch of 69-74 to offering tablet 
computers to financially challenged students from the Faculty of Medicine on loan basis (students are 
expected to return these at the end of the completion of undergraduate academic work).  

Interested students, please apply using the following link: https://forms.gle/xs1UF9zjHfvGgJwY6 on or 
before 4:00 PM, 31st of January 2025.  

Prof. Chamara Dalugama 
Secretary 
Faculty Scholarship Committee 

 
 
 


